
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Portmore Municipal Council is advising 
residents of Portmore that under the Town & 
Country Planning Act (1957) no additions or 
erections of building is to be carried out without the 
permission from the Local Authority (Parish 
Council/Municipal Council). 
 
All property owners who have done so without 
permission needs to submit the necessary building 
plans. 
 
Failure to comply will result in you being 
liable for prosecution under the Law. 
 

It’s our City let’s build safely 

GET BUILDING APPROVAL BEFORE 
YOU DO ADDITION OR ERECT ANY 

FORM OF BUILDING. 
 
 


